
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Alli Robson [mailto:alli.robson@virgin.net] 
Sent: Mon 06/08/2012 5:32 PM 
To: Licensing 
Subject: The Bull at Streatley 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I would like to oppose the Bull at Streatley's application for an extended license on the 
grounds of late night drinking being a public nuisance with the increased noise level and 
general disturbance in a very quiet and rural village.  It could also lead to unwanted crime in 
the local vicinity. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Allison Robson 
Streatley resident 
  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
From: CATHERINE WEDGBURY [mailto:catherine.wedgbury@btinternet.com] 
Sent: Mon 06/08/2012 9:33 AM 
To: Licensing 
Subject: Proposal to extend licensing hours at the Bull Streately 

As a resident of Streatley, I would like to oppose the application to extend the 
licensing hours at The Bull, Streatley, on the basis that will increase noise in a 
quiet residential area late at night. 
  
I believe that most residents of Streatley are happy with the current opening 
hours and the extension would simply draw customers seeking specificaly 
seeking late night drinking. 
  
Would you please acknowledge receipt. 
  
Catherine Wedgbury 
2 HIll House Cottages 
Reading Road 
Streatley 
RG8 9JN 
 



















From: Amanda watt [mailto:amanda.streatley@yahoo.co.uk] 
Sent: Tue 07/08/2012 1:56 PM 
To: Licensing 
Subject: The proposed extended licensing hours for The Bull at Streatley 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
I wish to make you aware of my concerns with regard to the proposed extension in the current license 
held by The Bull at Streatley. 
I am a local resident living on Streatley Hill within sight and " hearing" of The Bull.  We currently live 
without any cause for concern with The Bull but are worried that late drinking in the Garden would 
potentially increase the noise level coming from the pub and increase late night passing traffic. 
Where alcohol consumption is the concern there are also worries with regard to public disorder and late 
opening may encourage more hardened drinkers into the area.  The Bull is surrounded by residential 
properties many of the residing families have young children, I do not think extended opening hours 
will be appropriate in this location. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Amanda Watt 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 
































